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Unfinished Business: 

 Referendum Renewal 
The chair updated the council on the current status of the referendum. She informed the 
council that the referendum was presented to Student Government to deliberate including the 
referendum on the ballot. The chair also shared that she met with the SG leadership from USF 
Tampa, St. Pete and Sarasota to discuss how consolidation will impact Student Green Energy 
Fee. It was suggested to sunset the fee on the Tampa campus, but SG leadership did not 
approve this notion.  

 
 

 SGEF Marketing 
The chair summarized the current marketing efforts. In the past week, RMD started tabling at 
the BullMarket on Wednesdays to promote SGEF. S. Jean-Baptiste and student assistants 
engage with students and distribute giveaways such as the solar powered cars, magnets, stress 
balls, and keychains. Reception has been great, although students are not aware of the fee, 
they were excited and interested. S. Jean-Baptiste briefly shared the possibility of including 
SGEF in Orientation, but more details to follow. There is also a need for members to volunteer 
at the table on Wednesdays, S. Jean-Baptiste to send out registration sheet to the group. 
 
Afterwards, the chair and S. Jean-Baptiste shared the marketing video options from Innovative 
Education. The first option is a collection of interactive interviews and the second option is a b-
roll of the SGEF projects. The estimated total for the first option is $4,700 and $3,100 for the 
second option. The chair also shared that Student Success would fund the video cost and then 
opened the floor for discussion regarding the video options. Members preferred the interactive 
option, but expressed concerns regarding sound in open spaces, therefore it was suggested 
that the video include closed captions.  The chair placed a motion on the floor to vote for 
option 1 and it was unanimously passed by the council. 
 
Finally, the council discussed SGEF signage across campus. These signs identify the projects on 
campus, but do not draw attention. The council deliberate on ways to improve and fund project 
signs in order to better promote the fee and projects. The chair asked that council members 
provide signage options to be discussed in the next meeting. S. Jean-Baptiste will send a copy of 
the current sign to the council. 

 
 

 Announcements 

o The March meeting will be rescheduled before the Spring Break week. Doodle requested 

will be sent to the council for availability  

o R. Gonzalez shared that Transportation Day is week and he would like to use SGEF banner, 

S. Jean-Baptiste to coordinate with S. Daniels. 

o R. Gonzalez also had questions regarding project funding for Food Waste and MDL LED 

projects. S. Jean-Baptiste shared the budget upload statuses and will coordinate meeting 

with R. Gonzalez and S. Daniels to discuss outstanding issues. 

o The chair will send Campus Recreation a congratulatory email to announce approved 

project. 
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o F. Dureke shared upcoming events such as Earth Day and the State Fair that can be 

sponsored by SGEF. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:09 pm.  


